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Information regarding your child’s return to school
Please find below, the information you need regarding your child’s return to school on Monday 15th June.
Please note – these arrangements cannot be altered. Careful planning has taken place to try to ensure as few people as possible will be in the same area at the same time.
We ask that you are punctual with drop off/pick up times and follow the one way system that will be in place around the outside of school.
As part of our risk assessment, we must ensure that parents do not enter the school building.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Children can come to school wearing their own clothing – suitable to the weather. Please send children in fresh clean clothes every day. We ask that they bring a named water bottle and named sun hat. Please do not send any bags or toys.  Sun cream must be applied at home first. Each bubble has their own outdoor play area.
Children will regularly wash their hands and sanitiser will be available in each bubble – please do not send any to school. Children should not wear masks.
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	Bubble number;
	

	Members of staff;
	

	Location;
	

	Door to drop off/pick up
	

	Start time
	

	Collection time
	



A home school agreement will also be sent to you prior to Monday 15th June. It will be assumed that you have agreed to this if you send your child to school.
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